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Bridget Schwarz
P.O. Box 61731

Executive Board
Vancouver, WA 98666

360.573.5873
June 3, 2009
bridget@bridge-i-t.com

Greetings –

NAME  THAT  PARK.  As described in this newsletter, planning is underway for a new neighborhood park at NE 179th Street and NE 29th Avenue.  Send us suggestions for a name and we’ll vote on it.

Regards,

Bridget Schwarz

For the Executive Board
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B B Q

Your Executive Board is busy planning our annual summer picnic.

We hope you’ll join us for a great barbecue, summer salads and root beer floats.

Thursday, July 9 at 7 pm.
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M A R K    Y O U R    C A L E N D A R S

FGNA  June  11  meeting

Fairgrounds Public Safety complex expansion

Thursday June 11 at 7:00 PM

Community of Christ Meeting Room, 400 NE 179th ST

In June Mike Ciraulo from the Clark County Fire & Rescue District will be our guest.  He will share with us their planning for a new regional training facility on the west side of the Fairgrunds Public Safety complex.  And Clark/Vancouver Parks & Recreation will return to get our feedback on their preliminary plans for a new park in our neighborhood (NE 179th Street and NE 29th Avenue).

FGNA  July  9  meeting

Fun times!  Picnic and BBQ

Thursday July 9 at 7:00 PM

Community of Christ Meeting Room, 400 NE 179th ST

We will take a break from our usual routine.  In July we’ll have a “meet and eat” event  Contact Vicki Fitzsimmons (573.6604) or Maureen Jondahl (574.2600) to help plan this fun meeting  (I’ll bring the root beer floats.  Bridget).

FGNA  August  meeting

There is no meeting!  Enjoy the fair!
FGNA  monthly  meetings

Second Thursdays at 7:00 PM

Community of Christ Meeting Room, 400 NE 179th ST

Contact EB member Vicki Fitzsimmons (573.6604 or vicki.fitzsimmons@edwardjones.com) with suggestions for speakers and topics.
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Vicki Fitzsimmons
573.6604
vicki.fitzsimmons@edwardjones.com

Don Golden
566.8246
dgg98686@netzero.com
Dennis Johnson
576-8781
kardenj@aol.com
Maureen Jondahl
574.2600
mjondahl@hotmail.com
Winton Jondahl
574.2600
mjondahl@hotmail.com

Marge Meyer
573-1563
parklady1@juno.com
Melvin Rodda
887.3295
ordda@pacifier.com

Bridget Schwarz
573-5873
bridget@bridge-i-t.com
George Vartanian
546-3243
gvart@comcast.net
_____________________________________________________________________

G E N E R A L     M E E T I N G S :

WE MEET at 7 PM ON SECOND THURSDAYS AT THE COMMUNITY of CHRIST MEETING ROOM

400 NE 179TH STREET, 1/2 MILE WEST OF I-5

OUR BOUNDARIES :

NORTH, 219TH STREET; WEST, LAKE RIVER; EAST, NE 72ND AVENUE;

SOUTH – WEST OF I-5, NW 151st STREET TO NW 41st AVENUE TO NW / NE 164TH STREET;

EAST OF I-5, NE KLINELINE RD TO NE 119TH ST TO SALMON CREEK TO NE 50TH AVE

TO NE 149TH ST TO NE 72ND AVE
The fine print:

Fairgrounds Neighborhood Association newsletters are printed free of charge by the Clark County Public Information and Outreach Office.  The information and views expressed are solely those of the Fairgrounds Neighborhood Association and not of Clark County Government or the Public Information and Outreach Office.
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